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April 14, 2025 
 
Dear Bayonne Community,         
 
Please be reminded the warm weather brings out our children in the streets on bicycles, scooters 
and/or skateboards – please remind them to wear helmets and obey all traffic laws.  Also, this time 
of year we remind all students not to bring any water pistols or look alike weapons to school or in 
the area of a school.  
 
Please do not let any of your children come to school with any weapons - even if they are toys. 
Unfortunately, based upon how manufacturers model some of these toys/replicas they could be 
confused as a real weapon. Our Bayonne Police Department under the leadership of Chief Geisler 
does a great job protecting our students – let’s not make their job harder by bringing toys that look 
like guns to a school or in the area of a school. The results can be dire for all involved.  
 
As a reminder to our students, parents, guardians, caregivers, faculty and staff there is no place for 
weapons or look-a-like toy weapons in our schools.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
John Niesz  
Superintendent 
 
 
 


